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It’s Official! SB 313 now North Carolina Law! 
Growing Hemp in NC is now a Reality 

  
RALEIGH, NC (Nov 2, 2015)   It’s Official! Senate Bill 313 became law and was Chaptered in the State of North Carolina on Saturday, October 

31st as Session Law 2015-299. 

  

The law creates the opportunity for North Carolina farmers to participate in an industrial hemp pilot program in North Carolina. The North 

Carolina Industrial Hemp Association would like to give a special thanks to Representative Jeff Collins and Senator Stan Bingham for their hard 

work on this legislation throughout the year. Without their help, North Carolina would not have this opportunity for such a program.  

  

We would also like to thank the North Carolina Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, as well as the North Carolina Association of 

County Commissioners for their support during the legislative process.  

  

Additionally, we would like to thank the North Carolina Sheriff’s Association for their tremendous understanding of the need to create a new 

industry for all of our farmers in the state of North Carolina. With the continued oversight of the Department of Agriculture and the North 

Carolina Industrial Hemp Commission, we are confident that our state will quickly lead the country in the industrial hemp industry. 
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Session Law 2015-299 sets forth the initial structure and process for North Carolina to become a hemp-producing state.  The law creates the 

North Carolina Industrial Hemp Commission, which will coordinate with the Department of Agriculture to create the legal and administrative 

framework for hemp cultivation in North Carolina. 

 

Our goal at the North Carolina Industrial Hemp Association will be to work closely with the North Carolina Industrial Hemp Commission, and to 

provide assistance to the Commission as needed to help promote the interests of North Carolina farmers in this newly established industry.  

 

The North Carolina Industrial Hemp Association is grateful for the support it has received in this effort. Without the help of everyone involved, it 

would not have been possible to establish this pilot program in the state of North Carolina.  

   

If you’d like to read the full bill text of the legislation that passed, please go to our website at http://www.ncindhemp.org/projects.html. There, 

you can find information on Industrial Hemp cultivation, sign up for our newsletter, become a member, or contact the association to find out more 

information and how to help! 

   

To read the full text of the legislation, please visit the NCIHA website at http://www.ncindhemp.org/projects.html. 

  

Learn more about Industrial Hemp cultivation by joining the NCIHA or signing up for the free newsletter at www.ncindhemp.org. 

  

About the North Carolina Industrial Hemp Association (NCIHA) 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The North Carolina Industrial Hemp Association (NCIHA) is a 501(c) (6) non-profit association that serves as the driving force to 

forward the legal growth of hemp and its many industrial and medicinal uses in North Carolina. NCIHA is the central point of 

information and industry development in North Carolina for farmers, processors, retailers, consumers, as well as educational and 

governmental stakeholders. 

 

Connect with the NCIHA online at www.ncindhemp.org and follow us on Twitter @nchempindustry. 


